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Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: S0024-02 Dublin Port Company

 

From: Margot Cronin <margot.cronin@marine.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 30 June 2021 11:45 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Subject: RE: S0024-02 Dublin Port Company 
 
Dear ???, 
 
Can you please send me the links to the specific documents listing the locations and the quantities involved? Which 
attachments are they? 
 
Thank you. 
 
Margot 
 

From: Licensing Staff [mailto:licensing@epa.ie]  
Sent: Tuesday 22 June 2021 09:57 
To: Margot Cronin <margot.cronin@marine.ie> 
Subject: S0024-02 Dublin Port Company 
 
Dear Margot, 
  
Re: Application for a Dumping at Sea Permit from Dublin Port Company, Permit Register No S0024-02 
  
With regard to the above referenced Dumping at Sea permit application from Dublin Port Company, we note that 
the sediment sampling was carried out in August 2018.  In accordance with the OSPAR Guidelines for the 
Management of Dredged Material at Sea (OSPAR 2014-06) the sediment sampling programme should be repeated 
every three years.  To this end could you please advise the Agency of the requirement for a revised sampling plan in 
this instance.   
  
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
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